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Dear Mr. Linehan:

This letter is to confirm recent discussions held between you, 'Pete Garcia,
and myself. We are looking forward to meeting with you in Washington on
the 14th of November. One of the primary purposes of the meeting is to
have your staff meet our new President, Mr. R. R. " Dick" Weaver. Discussion
or agenda items that we see include:

1. The Atlas request of January 16, 1980 for permission to raise
the tailing structure, and a report on Atlas' program in looking
for alternate sites per NRC's letter of May 7, 1980.

2. A discussion of surety requirements for site clesnup, decommission-
ing, tailing cover and riprap.

3. The request of NRC for additional seepage studies.

4. The 25 m . s.'andard of 40 CFR 190r

5. What ef fect the "tinal" regulations of October 3 might have on Atlas.

6. The in vivo, urinalysis and air sample program.

As Mr. Carcia and I discussed, we will be updating this agenda in the
interim, as the situation demands.

Very truly yours,

[Cordon T. Swanby )
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